Class 14 ...

What a fantastic ﬂrst week back we have had in Class 14! The children have settled back

~, into their new routine really well and have enjoyed
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getting to know their new friends and the adults in
class. The children have chosen books from the
school library for us to read as a class, we have
been doing arts and crafts to decorate the

classroom and we used the VR headsets!

Topic .

We had a special visit this week from

the adults at the Explorer Dome as the
entry point to ourﬂrst Toplc -How
Humans Work. The children really

enjoyed the immersive experience of

learning about the digestive system. - J
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We also thought about what we
already know about the human body.
The children drew round one person
in their group and labelled the
internal and external parts of the

body that they knew.
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Don’t forget!

Class 14 will have P.E. on Thursdays this half term. All children need afull P.E. kit in school

including tralners/pumps for outdoor lessons

We will also be Swimming every Wednesday starting next week - Wednesday 10th September




